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Governor Kuntz and Governor Lautenbach convened a meeting in the Chancellor’s 
Conference Room at the Turlington Building at 3:31 p.m. on February 21, 2017.  Also 
present were the following: Board of Governors staff Chancellor Marshall M. Criser III, 
Vikki Shirley, Paige Beles, Brittany Davis and Renee Fargason.  
 
The discussion focused on the 2017 Trustee Summit, including brainstorming keynote 
speaker ideas, as well as panel topics and panelists.  
  
The meeting concluded at 5:01 p.m. on February 21, 2017. 
 
 
 
 


